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Roxanne Maher

From: Kathryn Conroy <kathryn.spirit@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 9, 2025 1:13 PM
To: Town Council Group; Fred Allyn, III; Roxanne Maher; April Brunelle; Jessica Buhle; Kevin 

J. Dombrowski
Subject: Ethics commission

All 
 
I respectfully request that you follow up on establishing an ethics commission for the Town of Ledyard. 
 
It is clear from activity and accusations by the public and applicants in multiple issues presented to the 
town that there are significant areas of concern. 
 
I recognize it is not uncommon for conflicts of interest to occur.  But it is critical there is independent 
review of such.   
 
Appreciate your prompt attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely  
Kathryn Conroy 
40 Bluff Road  
Gales Ferry  
 
 
 
 

 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 
Get Outlook for Android 


